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Comments: I love the outdoors and the nordic trails of the Grand Mesa.  These trails are among the best I have

skied on for the terrain and natural beauty in the national forrest land.  These cross country ski trails get very

busy on the weekend and attract outside visitors as well as residents of the Grand Valley and nearby areas.

Please have the USFS designate the nordic trails (including the Ward backcountry ski trails) as as a special

management area for cross-country skiing.  Please have all the ski pods managed for non-motorized recreation.

In addition all the trail systems should be classified as non-suitable for timber base.  Please correct the winter

travel map to show the entire Skyway, County Line, and Ward Systems to be classified as "Oversnow Vehicles

Prohibited Seasonally".  Alternative D is the preferred option for winter travel for the classification of semi-

primitive non-motorized use allowing the potential to expand our non-motorized trails in the future.


